
On December 3rd, JBG SMITH will start demolition at 
1900 Crystal Drive making way for new residential and retail 
offerings in our neighborhood. It’s exciting and we know that 
construction can create changes for our everyday routines. 
Here’s what to expect in the next few months:

• �The garage entrances on 18th and 20th Streets will remain 
open. 

• The west side of the sidewalk on Crystal Drive will remain  
  open, and will have a covered walkway for your safety. 

• �The BID Events will continue, and will be moved to new 
locations - be sure to check out the BID website for the new 
spots!

• �The motorcycle parking will be relocated to Crystal Drive and 
20th Streets.

• �The games will be relocated to the plaza.  

We’ll continue to communicate as construction progresses. 
Stay tuned!
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